
Search for New Editor of ISPPNews 

ISPP is seeking a new Editor of ISPPNews, the society’s periodic newsletter, for a three-year 
term from July 2025 – June 2028, with the transition from the current Editor starting in 
February 2025. The Newsletter Editor works closely with the Executive Director of ISPP and 
the President of ISPP to compile each issue of ISPPNews. In addition to this regular, ongoing 
task, the Newsletter Editor works on various other tasks pertaining to the society’s 
communication goals as needed.  
 
If you are interested in this position, please submit your application to info@ispp.org as 
soon as possible, including your CV and a letter describing your motivation, experience, and 
ability to commit time to this position, as well as ideas for diversity and inclusion related to 
ISPP's communications. We will begin reviewing submissions on the 1st of August 2024. If 
you have any questions about the role, feel free to reach out to one of us at the emails 
below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The ISPP Newsletter Editor Search Committee: 
Elaine Smith, current ISPP Newsletter Editor, University of Limerick, elaine.smith@ul.ie  
Allison Harell, Université du Québec a Montréal, harell.allison@uqam.ca  
Pierce Ekstrom, University of Nebraska-Lincoln, pierce.ekstrom@unl.edu 
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